
 

 
 
 

15th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents of Class 3, 
 
This term we have a Schools Direct teaching student, Louisa Wright, placed 
with us in Class 3 until June. 
 
This is Miss Wright’s final placement and she will work closely with Mr Gardiner 
and the Class 3 team, planning and teaching some of the lessons. She has 
already had a very successful placement with us in Class 1 in Autumn, and we 
are looking forward to working with her again.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
Deputy Head and SENDCo 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  
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